
 
 NOTICE 

 
 There will be a public test of the electronic 
equipment which will be used at the August 14, 2018 
Partisan Primary Election.  The test will be held on 
Tuesday, August 7th, 2018 at 1:00pm at the Milton 
Town Hall, 23 First Street, Milton, WI.  All residents 
are invited to attend the public test. 
 
 
     Marcy Granger 
     Town Clerk 
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